
Week of Feb. 19th - Feb. 23rd

Good evening Glen Arden families,

We are looking forward to another great week at Glen Arden Elementary School!

Families, thank you so much for the staff candy grams on Valentine’s Day! Our staff appreciate your
generosity and kindness!

Please join us this Tuesday evening, February 20th, for Spirit Night at Huey Magoo’s from 4:00-8:00 pm. 10%
of sales benefit our school. We hope to see you there!

Please take a moment to read through the PTO Newsletter from our Glen Arden PTO (linked below) with
information about upcoming dates and events at our school including the Read-a-Thon and Spirit Night. Be
sure to check it out!
Glen Arden PTO News 2.18.24

Our Glen Arden PTO is planning a Teacher and Staff Appreciation treat for the month of February which
include hot beverages (coffee, tea, hot chocolate), and baked goods. They are in need of donations for this
special treat. If you would like to contribute, please sign up using the link below. All donations should be
delivered to the Glen Arden front office by this Wednesday, February 21st or before. Thank you in advance for
supporting our teachers and staff at Glen Arden! We appreciate you!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4CA8AF23AAF94-47889164-february

Online registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now open. If you have a rising kindergarten student or
know someone with a rising kindergarten student or a family new to Glen Arden, please complete the online
registration. It can be found on the BCS website or Glen Arden website under “Enrollment.” When completing
the online enrollment, please be sure to choose the “2024-2025” school year. Students currently attending
Glen Arden, do not register for next year since they are already enrolled.

Please mark your calendars. There will be NO SCHOOL for students on Tuesday, March 5th. March 5th is an
Optional Teacher Work Day.

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=B5PkwScn9CcEKH3IuSxTvTARUPKlDOy6LQ4GsvkjSkPD0ravQCQ2fduF9VbYjH0Rb33x-2FBEjafybNEUzikBdtTpd-2BIJK7CpUbkWEzx-2Bwk-2BH7JInrrR8Bgm7VCgcO4cNReJs8IJtMFRqjauTIbr4j92lr95Xxpsu-2BS67Iq9ZR2H0ceq5sM24Ifhvt5lMDXn1-2FGw6-2BYFm6pEeZpYZZGr9OcA-3D-3DLfLn_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iW4G51n60tsskf2BpkKFjqyh6D6Kvv3c86VunSJoOLE2LUvqukLq-2BGJSQi7xGHbWEzF4Te1ajX8-2FRDvKHLh6Z9f0MzcYCpe9hFJG-2FXfoJMwHqlApXf4vkxYECxknLP7wXgSY61-2Bn-2FNhL70OmhQ2hx8hzz6suVIpL-2FGH00-2BZKHAY4WpXT6JLkaJXKzwmFSuMtGvoGkQvFf7wq3HV9R-2FCJFaY-3D
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=XW1NTHBqW6zU1SSVv-2BWv9Gl-2Bl5XtTFhyeKBLk9ygPFKXsIeTN61GUYHqknjTrYrC5O-2FBcSTigtG6g9hRmaCI3187PePRxOBEEG520dbHV9k-3DNtwr_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iW4G51n60tsskf2BpkKFjqyh6D6Kvv3c86VunSJoOLE2LUvqukLq-2BGJSQi7xGHbWEzF4Te1ajX8-2FRDvKHLh6Z9f1TLBP-2FXoe9cxUKqGgD8dPHAqZpja0Lf5DrAy8cpxPLkBSspYv4C-2BbZytVmeaPNKi-2FtKU4PjqvB3FBRebbIYDSQN83ySwzGrtEJ1uBUM4YGg5YW2HkghXJ3E7k-2F6B6WHo-3D


Glen Arden families, please be sure to check out all the pictures and great things happening at our school on
the Glen Arden Facebook page. We post stories and photos each week. Be sure to check it out!

As always, please feel free to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800 or email
administration.

Have a great week ahead! Go Rams!


